
 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE 15TH ZICA GRADUATION CEREMONY 

 

The Zambia Institute of Chartered Accountants (ZICA) would like to inform you that the 15th 

Graduation Ceremony of the Institute which was scheduled to take place on 6th August 2021 

has been moved to 5th November 2021 due to circumstances beyond our control. The Institute 

deeply regrets any inconvenience this may cause. For further inquiries contact 

education@zica.co.zm or call 0976164177.  

 

 

Issued by: 

 

 

 

Bonna Kashinga  

Secretary and Chief Executive 

Zambia Institute of Chartered Accountants  

Accountants Park, 2374/A Thabo Mbeki Road  

P O Box 32005  

LUSAKA  
 

26th July 2021.  
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